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CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS/PROJECT APPROACH 

 
Issaquah-Pine Lake Road SE Improvements,  

SE 32nd Way to SE Klahanie Boulevard 
 
 

The City of Sammamish (CITY) Department of Public Works is soliciting interest and qualifications from 
firms with expertise in Civil and Environmental Engineering, Planning, Design and Construction to 
perform preliminary engineering and prepare final project plans, specifications and cost estimates for 
the referenced roadway improvement project. Proposals are due Wednesday, February 21, 2018 at 4:00 
PM. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

All inquiries shall be directed in writing to both Andrew Zagars at azagars@sammamish.us and Jed 
Ireland at jireland@sammamish.us no later than by February 9, 2016.  Any oral or email communications 
will be considered unofficial and non-binding on the City.  The RFQ/PA is available on the Public Works’ 
website at https://www.sammamish.us/government/departments/public-works/current-projects/ 
 
PUBLICATION 
This RFQ/PA will be published as follows: 

Seattle Times January 23, 2018 & January 30, 2018 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce January 23, 2018 & January 30, 2018 
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